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Hello,
I would like to share my thoughts on the northern pass project. I believe that the State of NH must
force Eversource to bury the lines throughout the state. When the easements were granted many years
ago, it was never contemplated that a project of this scale might ever even be possible. I live in
Concord, NH, which means this is my home and where I have invested in purchasing a house and a
way of life. Concord residents will not benefit from the Eversource electricity from this project, therefore
I believe that the Eversource stockholders and customers must pay the cost of burying the lines as they
will be the actual beneficiaries of the resulting power, not the homeowners who will lose their homes,
landscapes, and property values if it is not buried. Thank you.
Rebecca Carr
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